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With this issue ends my tenure as Editor-in-Chief of Linguistics and Philosophy.
I am delighted to be turning the editorship over to Thomas Ede Zimmermann and

Graeme Forbes. I am sure that the journal will continue to prosper and be the top

journal in the areas of natural language semantics and pragmatics, philosophy of

language and the other related areas traditionally falling under the scope of this

journal. The new team represents the return of the tradition of two editors—one

from Linguistics and one from Philosophy—to help deepen the scope of the journal.

The new editors have assembled a wonderful expanded team of Associate Editors,

and I am very much looking forward to seeing the journal flourish under their

editorship.

Being editor of Linguistics and Philosophy has been an extremely rewarding—

occasionally challenging—but overall very satisfying experience. I would like to

thank the editorial and production team at Springer for making things as smooth as

possible. And I would especially like to express my deepest thanks to the Associate

Editors that I have worked with over the course of 8 years: Kent Bach, Daniel

Büring, Paul Dekker, Shalom Lappin, Peter Lasersohn, Beth Levin, Chris Potts,

Julie Sedivy, Martin Stokhof, and Ede Zimmermann.
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